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Ann Cunningham

Chairperson

Development Assessment Panel
tpc@planningtas.gov.au

Dear Ms Cunningham,

Thank you for your letter dated 26 June, 2023 in relation to the North East Wind Major Project.

Officers from the Department for Education, Children and Young People (DECYP) have reviewed the proposed
locations for the windfarms, in particular the areas of Cape Portland and Tomahawk in North Eastern Tasmania.

| can advise that the proposed development on these parcels of land has no impact on DECYP properties.

| trust this information is of assistance and thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerely

1

Kane Salter
Deputy Secretary
BUSINESS OPERATIONS AND SUPPORT
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